BellaVita
Architectural Review Committee

January 27, 2016

To: BellaVita Board Chairman
From: BellaVita ARC Chairman

Proposal: Street Curb Cuts

The BVAC recommends the following be added to the BellaVita Architectural Guidelines:

Cutting existing concrete street curbs is NOT permitted.

James S Moore
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